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Planning Commission 

c/o Mendocino County Department of Planning and Building Services 

860 North Bush Street 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

 

Elliot Little 

2151 Woodlake Drive 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

 

Re: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at The Upper 

Deerwood Neighborhood 

 

 

Dear Members of the Planning Commission, 

 

I own property (2151 Woodlake and 2201 Woodlake) within the the boundaries 

of the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood (Deerwood) Cannabis Prohibition 

Combining District (CPCD) and I support the creation of this district. 

 

Our neighborhood appreciates the process the County initiated for the 

creation of these combining districts, and the involvement of Michael 

Baker International for the development of the process and creating the 

proposed changes to the code. 

 

We strongly urge you to recommend approval of the Upper Deerwood 

Neighborhood (Deerwood) CPCD to the Board of Supervisors. 

 

Thank you, 

Elliot Little 

 


